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My name is Doctor John Wilson.  I am a pediatrician and I live in Klamath Falls.

First I would like to thank you for your continuing work on the important issue of climate change. 

I am the father of four children and have 8 grandchildren with another on the way.  I have lived in Klamath Falls for
39 years where I spent my entire  career taking care of literally thousands of infants and children.  So In writing this
my chief concern is what kind of life our children and grandchildren will have if we sit back and do nothing.  I urge
you to pass SB 1530 for the sake of all children!  Every small act counts.  There isn’t one all encompassing
solution.  If we don’t do this our children will grow up with dirty air and water which will lead to disastrous health
consequences.  Please act now.

Thank you for your time and consideration,

John Wilson, MD
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